



Ardscoil Mhuire 
Annual Admission Notice 2024/ 2025 

1. Application and Decision Dates for Admission to 1st Year 2024/2025 

Failure of an applicant to accept an offer by 11th December 2023 may result in the offer being withdrawn.


2. Number of places being made available in the 2024/2025 academic year 

Copies of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for the 2024/2025 
Academic Year are available as follows:


1. Download from www.ardscoilmhuire.com

2. Request a copy by calling 090 9642206 or email office@ardscoilmhuire.ie 

1 The school will commence accepting applications for admission on 12th October 2023

2 The school will cease accepting applications for admission on 17th November 2023

3 Applicants will be notified in writing of the decision on the application by 1st December 2023

4 Applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer by 11th December 2023

The number of places being made available in 1st Year is 90

The number of places available in our Special Class for students with ASD is 1

The number of places available in our Special Class for students with Moderate 
Learning Needs is 2
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